
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 05-099 
 
DATE: December 16, 2005 
 
TO: L-33-1 Mailing List 
 
FROM: Donald Lind 
 
SUBJECT: Differential Case Differences 
 
  
 
 During the December 16, 2005 L-33-1 Surveillance Panel conference call meeting, the panel 
discussed differential case hardware differences. During the meeting it was determined that, for the current 
V01.1 hardware, some of the differential cases were painted and some were not. In order to help determine if 
this has any impact on severity, labs will be required to document, in the comment section of the test report, 
if the cases are painted.   This shall be reported for all tests started on or after December 19, 2005.   
 
 
 
 
DML/dml 
 
c: J. L. Zalar 
   F. Farber 
 
ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gear/l331/memos/mem05-99.pdf 
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